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November 1, 2022 BRONCO BANTER 

Gallop to Greatness!  
Our annual fundraiser benefit-

ting our Broncos was an amaz-

ing success! We surpassed our 

goal, raising over $81,000! Be 

on the lookout for updates as 

we work to make improve-

ments on campus with these 

funds! THANK YOU!!! 

 

 
Galloping to  

Greatness …           

As Leaders!           

November Important Dates  

11/4  Buccaneers Spirit Day        

11/8   Picture Makeup Day 

11/10  Veteran’s Day Ceremony @ 8:00     

    SAC meeting virtually at 3:00 

11/11  Veteran’s Day—No School 

11/14-11/18  Week of Caring (flyer to come) 

11/17  Great American Teach In 

11/21-11/25  No School—Fall Break 

                  

  

REPORT CARD SPOTLIGHT 
 

This year, HCPS has updated the report card with regard to student progress 

codes. Our Superintendent, Addison Davis, sent this information several weeks 

ago but we wanted to make you aware of what the progress codes mean. Report 

cards will be available online on Monday, November 7th.  

      

Picture retakes will be on Tuesday, November 8th. This is for those who were 
absent, new students to Bryant, or if you want a retake. Those wanting a re-
take must bring their pictures back to be photographed.  

        Dear Parents, 

        Some important 

        reminders: 

• Please make sure you have your 

child arrive to school on time 

every morning. Each tardy stu-

dent disrupts the workflow of 

both classroom and front office 

staff. We appreciate your con-

sideration. Students can arrive 

as early as 7:10 so they are pre-

pared for our 7:40 start of in-

struction.  

• Dismissal has been running ex-

ceptionally well! Please arrive 

earlier than 2:10 as that is when 

car line has been ending to avoid 

calls from the office and late 

pick-ups. 

Thank you! 

 PRINCIPAL’S CORNER    

  Happy November, Broncos!  We have had an amazing October filled with learn-

ing and fun, which could not have been possible without our amazing families and 

volunteers. Thank you to everyone who has been involved here at Mary Bryant; 

whether volunteering in classrooms, PTA, the Gallop to Greatness, or the many oth-

er opportunities we have here. Our success is not possible without you!  

  The outpouring of support so far this year at Mary Bryant has been nothing short 

of amazing. We have collected socks and shoes for Socktober, had a drive for those 

impacted by Hurricane Ian, and collected over $81,000 toward school improve-

ments through our Gallop to Greatness. The continued outpouring of support from 

our community is unbelievable. We are so grateful for the generosity and support of 

our Bronco Families. 

  Please remember that ALL MONDAY release times will be at 1:50 for November 

and December due to time lost during Hurricane Ian!      

Mrs. Suarez 


